
English 
 
Our Little Wandle phonics lessons will continue 4 
days a week this term and your child will continue 
to develop their understanding of sounds through 
listening activities.  
 
This half term we are reading Beegu by Alexis 
Deacon. Next, we will be reading Jesus’ Christmas 
Party by Nicholas Allen. We will explore each text 
through a mixture of paper based and sensory 
activities. 
Please see our reading newsletter for information 
about our Author of the Month.  

Maths 
 
In Maths this half term we will continue to focus 
on the fundamental skills of number and 
counting.  
 

Science 
 
In Science we will be learning about our different 
materials. This will include exploring a range of 
different types of materials and objects. We will 
be thinking about how to describe them using 
vocabulary such as rough/smooth and shiny/dull.  
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RE and PSHE 
 
In RE we will be thinking about Special families, 
learning about similarities and differences 
between families. 
In PSHE we will be learning about people from 
around the world - who live in different countries 
and cultures. 

Art and Design 
 
This term we are exploring body art and printing. 
We will be using creating prints using hands, feet 
and fingers using paint. We will be creating our 
own prints and beginning to copy an AB pattern. 

PE 
 
Our PE this term is athletics.  

Music 
 
Each Friday we will be working with Del from 
Dudley Performing Arts.   

Engagement 
 
This term we will be visiting the local library to 
exchange our books. 
 
Visits into the community continue across the 
term.  

Computing 
 
This term we are exploring the different parts of a 
computer – screen, keyboard, mouse and system 
unit. 

 


